
 
 Dear legislators of North Dakota. I am for your support in passing HB 1101 on January 13th. 
 
My son in law recently died from taking kratom. Kratom is unregulated and is readily available 
for purchase in convenience stores. Kratom should be classified as a drug not as a nutritional 
supplement. Please support HB 1101 to keep the people of North Dakota safe. 
Respectively, Lisa Sokol 
 


